
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Supervisors of the Checklist will be in session at the Stratham 
Municipal Center to make changes to party affiliations, corrections, 

and additions prior to the September 11, 2018 State Primary Election 
on Tuesday, June 5, 2018 from 7:00 pm to 7:30 pm.  This will be the 

last day you can change your party affiliation before the State 
Primary. 

 

Residents wishing to file for State Office in the September 11, 2018 
Primary for State Representative or for delegate for the Republican 
State Convention must file in the Town Clerk’s Office from June 6th, 
2018 to June 15, 2018.  You must be a registered voter and provide ID. 
All other elected positions for the Primary must be filed at the 
Secretary of State’s Office. 
 

Joyce Charbonneau, Town Clerk 
Supervisors of the Checklist:  Melanie McGrail, Natalie Perry, Connie Aubin-Adams 


